
 

 

 

PET PANTRY GUIDELINES 

Michigan Humane is pleased to offer temporary support and assistance to Michigan pet-owners 

in need. Here are some important considerations to keep in mind as you join our program: 

• When available, we offer free dog and cat food, cat litter, and pet supplies. 

• Our operations are based on the donations of others; therefore, we cannot guarantee 

that any specific type of food or pet supplies will consistently be available.  

• You are eligible to pick up pet food every thirty days. 

• Each household is limited to one bag of pet food for each species of animal that lives 

in the home. 

• A member of each household must be present to receive pet food, as we do not allow 

anyone to pick up food for households other than their own.  

• This program is supplementary and is not intended to be the sole provider of support 

for your pets, pet owners must be prepared to always provide food and veterinary care 

for their pets. 

• It is our goal to see all animals (under the age of 8) in our program sterilized (fixed). 

Please ask our team for more information regarding spay and neuter appointments for 

your pet.  

• Breeding or planning to breed your pet will result in immediate removal from the 

program. 

• Participation in the Pet Pantry may be revoked for disruptive behavior including 

inappropriate language, violence or threat of violence, and hostile behavior towards 

Michigan Humane staff, volunteers, clients, and affiliates. 

• Pet food and supplies received from the Pet Pantry should not be resold or 

redistributed for any circumstance.  

• Registration and participation in the Pet Pantry Program may be revoked at the 

discretion of Michigan Humane for any reason. 

• At the staff’s discretion, Michigan Humane employees may visit your home to provide 

resources or to ensure your participation follows our program guidelines. 

 


